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Chair LaVere and the members of the Board of Supervisors,

        Keep Sespe Wild is wholeheartedly supportive of the wildlife crossing proposals that County staff have laid out
under agenda item 68,
on the calendar for your approval at the September 12 Board meeting, in the afternoon.
     Improvements have been put in place by County staff  after this matter first came before the Board on Dec. 06,
2022, removing two proposed wildlife
crossings along Lockwood Valley Road in the very north part of our county, which had not been supported by local
residents there.
     The County Planning Commission unanimously approved this proposal  in November of 2022, and we encourage
the full Board to do so as well.
Thank you for this opportunity to comment.
Alasdair Coyne,
Conservation Director,
Keep Sespe Wild,
Ojai , Ca.
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